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| feel this page is very confusing as to where | am to voice my concerns and objections, please read my comments below
and add to the relevant page!

This project impacts our area negatively and the cumulative impact is devastating, we already have wind turbines which
impact the skyline, they are noisy and the shadow flicker is distressing to those affected. The houses in Spaldington are
already impacted by this and now you are compounding their misery by allowing 1000's of solar panels to invade their
personal space. Speak to the residents of this tiny village, it is bringing them to tears at the thought and impacting their
mental health. Personal rights need to be taken into account not just overriding them to meet a Government target. We
also have had an anaerobic digester thrust upon us in this locality. We have had our fair share surely of the burden of
modern living forced upon us by now, no more please!

This project covers the area of equivalent of building approx 50,000 houses but nearby Howden is already building 1000's
of new homes on green belt farmland and now you are proposing to remove another 3000 acres from the food chain. You
are building on land in this rural area the equivalent of the city of Hereford, impacting on farming, food production and
infrastructure.

Ambulance and fire services are already stretched here, by building this industrial complex in the middle of nowhere the
current fire service provision could not cope if there was a major incident again putting the local population at heightened
risk, who's paying for the extra emergency service provision that will be needed to cover this new industrial estate from the
fire risk?

Wildlife will be adversely affected, less habitat, less variety and diversity. More large animals on the main roads which will
in turn cause more road traffic accidents, again putting the locals at heightened risk.

This is not the place to build an industrial project which will be one of a cluster, again impacting on the locals because of
it's proximity to Drax . The culmulative impact on the locality is going to be devastating in the coming years. Please do not
pass this huge scale development in our close knit community. Enough is enough individual rights to a happy and healthy
space to live and thrive are paramount. New policies for new builds to have solar provision must be brought in not cover
up the landscape we have.



